
From: Ryan Von Weller <RVonWeller@wendovergroup.com>  
Sent: Monday, August 10, 2020 1:23 PM 
To: Marisa Button <Marisa.Button@floridahousing.org> 
Subject: RFA 2020-202 
 
Hi Marissa- 
 
We are encountering COVID related “reduced service” public transportation timetables in 
multiple counties. I realize the proposed language/definitions for the RFA contemplate COVID 
issues relating to bus systems, but that seems more applicable if a route is taken offline 
altogether. I think what we are seeing, as recently as this week, is an overall reduction in stops in 
some places and a longer time between stops in others.  
 
We would propose that the required minimum amount of stops be reduced from 18 to 12 for 
Large Counties this year. Or there may be another solution you have already thought about that 
would also help.  
 
Thank you.  
 
 
 

 
Ryan von Weller 
1105 Kensington Park Dr. 
Suite 200 
Altamonte Springs, FL 32714 
(407) 333-3233 x294 
 
 


